
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  
Central Nautical Management  

 
 
 
Announcement No. 25/2023        14 July 2023  
 
 
Subject: Announcement of the Generator Prohibition Decree at De Ruijterkade West and 
Westerdoksdijk  
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area announces the following: 
 
Designation of the jetties at De Ruijterkade West and at Westerdoksdijk as areas where moored 
ships are prohibited from using a generator and/or from operating a main and/or auxiliary engine in 
accordance with the Regional Port Bye-laws for the North Sea Canal Area 2019. 
 
As from 1 August 2023, a prohibition on the use of a generator and/or the operation of a main 
and/or auxiliary engine applies in the area specified in Decree 2023/36. 
Decree 2023/36 in which this area has been designated has been published on the Port of 
Amsterdam website, https://www.portofamsterdam.com/en/announcement/designation-decree-
prohibition-using-generator-andor-main-andor-auxiliary-engine-de 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master,  
 
 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
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